
 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 
 

ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION INTO 
WHOLESALE WATER RATES 
CHARGED BY THE CITY OF 
CARLISLE TO SHARPSBURG WATER 
DISTRICT AND NICHOLAS COUNTY 
WATER DISTRICT PURSUANT TO 
KRS 278.200, KRS 278.160, KRS 278.180, 
KRS 278.190 AND 807 KAR 5:011 

) 
)    
) 
)      CASE NO. 2021-00382 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 

ENTRY  OF  APPEARANCE 
ON  BEHALF  OF 

NICHOLAS  COUNTY  WATER  DISTRICT 

 

     Damon R. Talley and Mary Ellen Wimberly of Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC, 

each of whom is an attorney duly licensed to practice law in the Commonwealth of 

Kentucky, enter their appearance as counsel in this case on behalf of Nicholas 

County Water District (the “NCWD”). 

Copies of all further pleadings, requests, orders, notices and other documents 

in this case should be sent to Damon R. Talley and Mary Ellen Wimberly at the 

addresses shown below.  Other contact information for these two attorneys is also 

shown below. 
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Dated: November 23, 2021  Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

___________________________ 
Damon R. Talley 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
P.O. Box 150 
Hodgenville, KY 42748-0150 
Telephone: (270) 358-3187 
Fax: (270) 358-9560 
damon.talley@skofirm.com 
 
Mary Ellen Wimberly  
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky  40507-1801 
Telephone: (859) 231-3047 
Fax: (859) 246-3647 
maryellen.wimberly@skofirm.com 
 
Counsel for Nicholas County Water District 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Public Service 
Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this 
document was electronically transmitted to the Public Service Commission on 
November 23, 2021 and that there are currently no parties that the Public Service 
Commission has excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding.  

 

______________________________ 
Counsel for Nicholas County Water District 

 
 

 

 

 
 


